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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG000192 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 

1. Are there any High-Rise Residential buildings in your response are, if yes how many and what is the 

size of the tallest structure? 

2. When it comes to confirmed and unconfirmed fires in High-Rise buildings, what is your Pre-

Determined Attendance? 

3. Since the Grenfell fire have you made changes to your Pre-Determined Attendance 

4. How many mobilizations have you had for High-Rise building fires per year in the last three years? Out 

of these responses what is the total amount in which firefighting actions had to be carried out? 

5. Is there an operational policy for dealing with High-Rise Buildings? If so, would it be possible to share 

the operational policy information with me? 

6. As a result of a couple of high-rise building fires there is major concerns on the stay put policy. 

Therefore, can you best describe from a fire officers point of view, until what circumstances does the 

stay put policy need to be overcome during a fire by the fire service? 

7. As a result of the Grenfell fire can you summarize the main changes to your procedures. 

8. Does your firefighting personal undertake familiarization visits to High-Rise buildings? If so, how 

frequent? 

9. As a result of the phase 1 Grenfell Enquiry recommendations. How have you changed the way you 

manage or control evacuation procedure? 

10. What do you think are the most positive things you have changed to improve evacuation procedures? 

 



 

Our response: 
 
Please see attached. 
 
If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Officer 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully  
 
 
Information Governance and Compliance 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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